
 

 
 
12th May 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
RE: Mobile Phone Policy 

 
This is the time of year when I spend a lot of time reviewing our procedures and policies 

which have an impact on student and staff wellbeing and pastoral care.  

Brompton Academy recognises that personal communication through the use of electronic 

devices is part of everyday life, however, they need to be used appropriately and safely. 

As a result of the recent media coverage of the impact of excessive mobile phone usage on 

the health of young people, as well as the lack of leadership shown by social media 

organisations in addressing this issue, we are reviewing use of mobile phones in the 

Academy.   

I would be very grateful if you could use the link below to voice your views preferably by 

Friday 20th May: 

https://forms.office.com/r/WfJRx34nqf 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Mrs Ansell-Buford 
Assistant Principal – Pastoral Care   
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